To announce an event in our monthly calendar, e-mail it to calendar@mountainpridemedia.org, or write us at: POB 1078, Richmond, VT 05477.

For more detailed, up-to-the-minute I|st|ngs, check out our web calendar at :

www.mountamprldemedla org/calendar_ mdex.htm

A Different Kind of Drag
Show

The Vermont Queer Archives at the
RU12? Community Center is
researching the history of drag in
Vermont in preparation for an
upcoming exhibition. We are putting
together a timeline and collecting
information on drag kings, queens

and everyone in between from “who -

knows when” to the present. If you
have memories, memorabilia, or just
a good story, we would love to hear
from you! Email us at
archives@ru12.org, or leave a mes-
sage for Meg at 802-860-RU12.

New Website For EVT

‘Thanks to a grant from Verizon,

Equality VT has ‘updated its website
- www.equalityvt.org! Check out
what we have added. Our new
page, “Vermont Laws and Legal
Resources,” lists valuable
resources, such as laws that cover
sexual orientation, HIV/AIDS and

“ gender identity resources, and the

Vermont Diversity Resource Guide.
In addition, we show links to the VT

. Secretary of State’s website for

information related to civil unions
and to the Gay & Lesbian

Advocates & Defenders, website,

compass

which includes GLBT legal rights.
We have also completed our FAQ

page which has answers frequently

asked questions and provides web-
site links to other GLBT organiza-
tions. We are always looking for
more links, so let us know if we've

missed something of interest to you.

The Vermont Legislature
will be starting its second term on
January 6th, 2004. Equality VT will
be holding Visibility Day at the
Statehouse on January 30th, 2004.
Visibility Day is an opportunity to
introduce ourselves to legislators

and let them know who we are and

what our organizations are all about.
Please contact us if your organiza-
tion would like to join Equality VT for
the day. We welcome suggestions
as to how to make the day as pro-
ductive as possible.

Our phone number has
changed to 802-496-3345, ext. 2.

Outright VT Wants You!

It's that time of year again, the
leaves have fallen off the trees, the
ground is freezing and the chill in
the air takes your breath away.
Unless you can afford to invest in
happy lights, this onset of winter can

also be a bummer of a time. Well
guess what? Nothing puts a smile
on your face or gives you that warm
fuzzy feeling better then hanging out
with a bunch of queer youth!
Outright Vermont is look-
ing for a few good queers to join our
volunteer team. We need help in
our office, with our events, and even
folks to facilitate our famous Friday
Night. Groups. We have a fabulous
training coming up in January, so
now is the time to get involved and
make a difference in a young per-
son's life. The time commitment is
flexible to jibe with your schedule




